
Wabasso EDA 

Special Meeting 

Monday, December 14, 2020 

5:45 pm 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:45 pm with Board Members Pat Eichten, Carole Remiger and 

Rachel Ingebretson in attendance. 

 

Also present were Larry Thompson, Matt Novak, Mayor Carol Atkins, Councilmember Steve Burns and 

Jeff Olson. 

 

The purpose of the meeting was to conduct a public hearing to consider the sale of Lot 2, Block 1, 

Eastvail Second Addition to Dan Baune. 

 

Chairman Eichten opened the public hearing for public comment.  There being no one from the public 

who wished to be heard, Mr. Eichten closed the hearing. 

 

Motion Remiger, second by Ingebretson to adopt a resolution approving the sale of Lot 2, Block 1 

Eastvail Second Addition to Dan Baune. 

Eichten – yes; Ingebretson – yes; Remiger – yes. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 

 

 


